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From The Principal: 

We have had a wonderful start of 
the new school year! Our 
successful start is in large part 
due to the dedication of our 
amazing teachers and staff, the 
infectious and joyous attitude of 
the students, and your help 
getting the students to school 
and the many activities on time. 
As I have walked around the 
school, I am constantly impressed by the type of students 
we have the privilege of working with daily. Students are 
actively engaged, eager to participate and they have a 
strong work ethic. Most importantly, our students are 
positive and cheerful. Even with the intense heat we have 
been experiencing and the drain on our cooling system, the 
students never complain. Instead, they keep a positive 
attitude and try to find the humor in the moment.  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I wanted to say thank you for your attendance & support for 
our Back To School event. The number of interested and 
supportive parents was very impressive. I met many of you 
personally and I want to say thank you for your kind words 
of encouragement.  

I am humbled and honored to serve as the new principal 
and I look forward to many years ahead working together 
with our students and with you, our community, to provide 
the best learning opportunities for all students.  

Finally, I want to continue our commitment to having the 
best communication between parents and teachers. Please 
let me know if you have ideas that can help us improve. 

!
 Best wishes,       

Sally Schultz 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25 Years of Students Succeeding in Math! 

This month begins Mr. Smith’s 25th year of teaching at Oakvale! 

To celebrate, current PTA president Abigail Harris is throwing him 

a party at her home, just a few blocks from school. Come and go 

as you please July 30th from 3-8pm! Burgers and hot dogs will be 

served at 5. The Harris’ live in the red brick house at the corner of 

Frey and Graham. 
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July Events 
!
Incoming Families Dinner & Orientation 
Thursday, May 01, 2014 - 6:30 PM  
Saffro Dining Room  

Grade 6 Departs for San Francisco Field Trip  
Monday, May 05, 2014 - 7:30 AM  
Auditorium Parking Lot 

ERB Testing: Grades 3 - 5  
Monday, May 12, 2014 - All Day  
Event longer than a day  

Pier FUNdraiser  
Friday, May 16, 2014 - 4:30 PM  
Gorenflo’s Pier 

Grade 1 Field Trip  
Thursday, May 22, 2014 - 9:15 AM  
Meet at Denny’s 

15 Year Celebration 
Saturday, May 31, 2014 - 7:30 PM  
Auditorium 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Parent Volunteers Needed 

We would like to invite you to 
participate as an Adult Facilitator at 
our upcoming Rachel’s Challenge 
event called Chain Reaction. Fossil 
Ridge High School will be hosting 
five days of Chain Reaction from 
September 23-27. These 
opportunities have been created for 

all of the members of our current sophomore class to 
participate.  

Adult Facilitators are crucial for the success of the day. 
Rachel’s Challenge staff members will be meeting with all 
facilitators at 7:30 a.m. each day to let you know what is 
needed from you and to answer your questions. No prior 
training is necessary other than the morning meeting. 

We hope that you are able to join us for this amazing 
experience! Please contact Colleen Emery, at 
c.emery@comcast.net if you are able to volunteer for one or 
more days and/or if you have questions. 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